
 
(from OHSC’s November Newsletter by C.Gerling) 

 

 

At MSA's 2017 Annual Meeting, our own Jim Kelts, was 

elected as the Michigan Snowmobile Association's new Vice 

President, effective January 2017.  Thank you Jim for all your 

hard work and valuable time you have devoted to Ogemaw 

Hills Snowmobile Club and the Michigan Snowmobile 

Association! 

 

Congratulations Jim!! 

 

 


